
Please support HB 2739. We need to protect Oregon's agriculture from GMO contamination. 

Please hold the Patent holders responsible and not the farmers. 

Don't let Big Agra destroy our small Oregon farmers and their non-GMO crops. 

Please share my comments with committee members. 

 

Thanks for your consideration, 

 

Cindy Stiteler 

1157 NE 11th Street Dr 

Hillsboro, OR 97124 
 
 
 

 


